
 

       Three Lakes Parent Teacher Organization 

General Meeting 

Demmer Library 

March, 10th 3:30pm in Demmer Library 

1. Call to Order  by Jenny Tuckey. Betsy Koch and Lauren Welsh present at meeting. 

2. Review/Approval of February minutes 

3. Treasurer’s Report:  

●​ Checking Balance - $7,015.76 
●​ CD Balance - $13,135.16    
●​ Monthly Expenses: Santa’s Workshop - $46.96 Betsy Koch, 4-6 Ski Brule Trip - Need to 

write check 
●​ Income: $50 Thrivent, $26.37 Minted 
●​ Fund Requests: 5th Grade Field Trip - $76.50 remaining balance Jenny motioned to 

approve, Lauren 2nd in favor. approved. 
●​ Brule- Lauren will bring check to Brule and write exact amount.  
●​ 4k/k is planning on going to Wildwood Zoo. Asking for funds to help lower the cost.  

 

4. Old Business 

●​ Look at returned teachers forms make note of relevant information: were at school so will 
need to look at them before/ at next meeting 

●​ Sticker Contest pick winners and get designs to Dan and Jeff-review timeline 
●​ Have 3rd and 5th grades but will wait to see if we get 4th and 6th later in week. 

Asking how much time the graphic designer can spend helping the students idea 
turn into a more polished sticker.  

●​ Info to Mrs. W - February 17 
●​ Stickers Designs Due - March 7 
●​ Stickers to the Graphic Designer - March 14 
●​ Submit to Printer - April 14 
●​ School Sticker Sales - May 5-9 
●​ Begin Local Business Sales - May?  

●​ Picnic Tables-school will pay for one of the tables-finalize order details and Jenny email 
order to school-we will reimburse the school for the table. 

5. New Business 

●​ Reading Roundup-called Amy Johnson on phone. She will talk to elementary staff to see 
what date is best. Suggesting May 16,  or another thursday or Friday in May. PTO will 



ask for volunteers. Amy will make flyers, reserve room 123,  and we will both look for 
bins that we can make more permanent for Reading Round up event for each year.  We 
have books in PTO room and there are books still in room 123 from the generous 
donation last June. We need to work to get those books moved to different locations 
(demmer? Thrift stores? FORK? Food Pantry? ) 

●​ Teacher Appreciation Week- will need to request Janitors hang sign up. Brainstorming 
ideas for gifts to teachers.  

●​ Brainstorming Field trip ideas as well: are there ways to partner with another 
organization to further help with certain costs? (wildwood zoo price goes up each year) 

○​ 5th grade overnight was a great time. How can we use Northern Lights impact 
center more next year for different ages?  

○​  
 

 
 

7. Next Meeting: April ? 

8. Adjournment 

 


